
MEETING SUMMARY  FOR THE BORREGO WATER COALITION 
Thursday, March 3rd, 2016 
 
Those present discussed the following updates and issues: 
 
1.  Discussion of the State’s Emergency Regulations for the Sustainable Groundwater Management 
Act (SGMA). 
 
2. Discussion of potential changes in the Borrego Water District’s current water credit policies as it 
relates to the future use of water under the SGMA. 
 
3.  Discussion of potential future water quality issues as related to the SGMA. 
 
4.  Discussed and approved sending a letter of support to the Dept. of Water Resources supporting 
the proposed boundary adjustment for the Borrego Basin. 


